
   

2022-02-11 EPSM Public Information - EPSM welcomes UPC and anybill as new members.docx page 1 of 1 

 
Public Information:     
 
EPSM welcomes UPC and anybill as new members 
 
09 February 2022 
 
The European trade association EPSM is pleased to announce that international card processor UPC, a 

100% subsidiary of Austrian Raiffeisen Bank International, and anybill, a dynamic start-up from Germany, 

have recently joined as new EPSM members, 

 

• UPC is based in Kyiv, Ukraine, and provides with 255+ staff processing and payment gateway 

services in various Central and Eastern European countries.   https://upc.ua/en 

 

• anybill (legal name: Techreach GmbH), is based in Regensburg, Germany, has a relevant start-up 

funding, and provides digital receipts linked to the payment - in merchant apps, banking and payment 

apps, or without any app.   www.anybill.de 

 

“Within the EPSM community, we very much welcome this increase in valuable international card 

experience and substantial innovation drive”, states Nicolas Adolph, Chairman of EPSM.  

 
 
About the EPSM: 
 
The non-profit European trade association EPSM represents the interests of acquirers, internet PSPs and other 
payment acceptance providers for merchants in the SEPA region. Its members can benefit from a cost-effective 
organization and a general information exchange on payment topics that are relevant to its members 
 
EPSM, founded in April 2005, has currently 65 EPSM members with headquarters in 16 European countries (AT, 
BE, CH, CY, CZ, DE, FR, GR, IE, IT, LU, LT, NL, SE, UA, UK) and one country outside Europe (USA). There are 
voting (ordinary) members, like acquirers, payment network operators, and internet payment providers, and so-
called non-voting (extra-ordinary) members, like several major payment schemes, payment processors, service 
providers, and terminal manufacturers. 
 
The association has been in contact with the European Commission, the ECB, the EBA, other European and 
national organisations and taken part in numerous consultations. EPSM representatives are also active in the EU 
Payment Systems Market Expert Group (PSMEG) and the global PCI SSC Board of Advisors (PCI BoA). 
 
EPSM has also joined also the Brussels-based association European Payments Institution Federation (EPIF) as 
an official observer and is a partner of various other organizations. 
 
Given the current pandemic limitations, EPSM is hosting monthly virtual meetings with presentations for members 
and invited guests. There are on average 50 to 60 participants from more than 10 countries across Europe. 
Specialized working groups for SCA and AML Compliance are also meeting online. 
 
For more information, please visit: www.epsm.eu or contact: 
 
EPSM e.V. 
Nicolas Adolph, Chairman 
Ludwigstr. 8 
80539 Munich, Germany 
office@epsm.eu 
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